## **Chinese Canadian National Council (London Chapter)**



1701 Trafalgar Street, London, Ontario N5W 1X2
Telephone: (519) 451-0760 Email: <a href="mailto:info@londonccnc.ca">info@londonccnc.ca</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:http://www.londonccnc.ca">http://www.londonccnc.ca</a>

## 全加華人協進會(倫敦分會)

Hello Councillor Corrine Rahman,

I am writing on behalf of the Chinese Canadian Council (London Chapter) to support an amendment to the Fireworks By-law of the City of London to allow backyard fireworks on Chinese New Year Day of the Lunar Calendar.

Different cultures in parts of Asia celebrate Chinese or Lunar New Year, and festivities include firecrackers and fireworks. An amendment to allow fireworks will help the city celebrate the spirit of diversity, equity and inclusion.

Sincerely,

## Carmel 7se

Carmel Tse, MSc, CSM, LSSBB (He/him/his) Chairman of the Board of Directors Chinese Canadian National Council (London Chapter)

(519) 673-7333 ctse@qint.com